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September 24, 2013 

 
The special meeting of the Board of Education was held in the Board room of the 
Administration Building on Tuesday, September 24, 2013. 
 
President Scott Thompson called the meeting to order at 5:03 p.m. and ascertained that the 
meeting had been properly noticed on the District’s web site and at each of the school 
buildings. Board members Jean Maurice Boyer, Betsy Ellenberger, Peter Kaul, Christopher 
Kunz (left at 6:55 p.m.), Kirk Leeser (arrived at 6:17 p.m.), John Lehman, Jeff Spoehr, 
Michelle Swardenski, Scott Thompson, and the following administrators were present: Mary 
Pfeiffer, District Administrator; Steve Dreger, Assistant District Administrator of Learning & 
Leadership; Paul Hauffe, Director of Business Services; Jon Joch, Director of Revenue 
Enhancements & Business Services Support; Timothy Gantz, Director of Pupil Services; 
Susan Nennig, Director of Curriculum, Instruction, & Assessment; Andrew Thorson, 
Director of Facilities/Engineer; Chad Behnke, Director of Instructional Technology; and Jim 
Strick, Communications Manager. 
 
FOLLOW-UP TO BOARD OF EDUCATION/CENTRAL OFFICE ADMINISTRATIVE 
RETREAT 
Superintendent Pfeiffer led a discussion of the District’s Vision, Core Beliefs, and Shared 
Values. 
 
Dr. Pfeiffer asked all members present to send a one-line Vision statement to her by next 
Tuesday, October 1, 2013. 
 
Dr. Pfeiffer reviewed the goals of the elementary restructuring and Mr. Dreger led an in-
depth review of the elementary restructuring. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
Motion to adjourn the special meeting was made by Peter Kaul, seconded by Betsy 
Ellenberger, and carried by unanimous vote. The meeting adjourned at 7:03 p.m. 
 
 
Jeff Spoehr 
Board Clerk   


